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- BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE - 
The building project is moving full steam ahead and things have already begun to 
look different.  Trinity staff and volunteers have been busy going through supplies 
on the second floor and a crew of Trinity construction volunteers have made 
some changes to a few of the classrooms.  Asbestos removal will begin March 
15th and take approximately 2 weeks.  During that time the second floor will be 
closed.  The week of April 5th the Trinity staff will be moving out of their current 
offices and relocating upstairs to the east end of classrooms.  Depending on the 
frost, construction will begin April 12th.  Children and youth programming will 
wrap up on May 5th.  After May 5th, there will be limited access to the building, 
so please call ahead if you need anything.  During construction, access for 
Sunday services will be through the sanctuary alcoves.  ~Written by Shawn May




Hi Friends! March is as full as ever! We’re steadily making our way through Lent. Maundy 
Thursday is April 1st, Good Friday is April 2nd and Easter is Sunday April 4th. We’re still 
finalizing details for Holy Week so stay tuned to bulletins and our website later this month for 
ways that we’ll be worshiping during these sacred days. In the meantime, continued blessing 
as you live your Lenten disciplines of Giving, Praying and Fasting!

March is also Minnesota Food Share month! Thank you to Trinity’s Outreach Committee

for providing another fantastic opportunity to share our God given resources with Becker 
County Food Pantry! It’s a gift that together we can do more!


Finally friends, I want to encourage you and affirm you in your continued efforts to keep everyone safe and healthy. 
As we’re nearing a year of living in a pandemic many have articulated frustration and overall “doneness” of living 
with precautions intended to keep people well. I think we’re all pretty tired of being asked to wear masks, stay 6 
feet apart and continue to wash or sanitize our hands, however, even though more people are being vaccinated, 
we need to continue to keep good practices as set forth by Trinity’s Return Team and adopted by our Council. We 
will get through this together. Thank you for your continued best practices.


God’s abundant blessings to you on the journey of this month!    -Pastor Jillene

 - TIDBITS from Teri - 
▶ Why do you need to RSVP for Worship? Good question. We ask people to RSVP as it will 
help us identify when we will add additional services and also to adhere to CoVid guidelines. 
However, if you are unable to RSVP, you are certainly welcome to come to Worship. We will 

do our best to seat you in the Sanctuary.

▶ WORSHIP HELPERS ARE NEEDED – If you are willing to help serve on Sunday, as a 
Screener, a Greeter, an Usher, or wherever is needed, please contact the office or Leola Olson.

     ▶ The MISSIONARY SUPPORT CALENDAR SIGN UP for 2021 is up in the entryway or on our website.
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Meet Your 2021  
Trinity Council! 

We are excited to introduce to you your 
2021 Council Members! We are thankful 

for their willingness to give of their time 
and talents to Trinity in the year ahead. 

Thank you for your leadership and 
blessings on the year ahead!


